
Dear Chair Doherty and Members of the Committee, 
 
As a parent, I oppose this bill because my children's health should only be discussed with myself and any 
doctors I choose to utilize. OHA is a government agency and not my family's doctor therefore they are 
not privy to this information. Having an OPT out/in system is not enough to insure this will not happen 
as OPT out/in systems in the past have failed to do exactly what the parent wishes. 
 
Regards,  
Tammy Bennett  
915 Highberger Loop 
Aumsville, OR 97325  
 


